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Because transportation is the largest source of climate emissions in Oregon, it’s 

critical to the future of our climate that we support increased electrification.  Funding 

for Community Charging Rebates and the Zero Emission Fueling Program brings key 

charging infrastructure to rural and underrepresented communities. Please push for 

more eletric vehicles for more pople, and especially for more charging stations 

around the state. 

 


